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: with coming up with competitions and Big birthday cake, reception with
e \4 s activities to celebrate the anniversary refreshments.
itself. Here is a list of the final
recommendations: Ceremony honoring graduates who
"graduated with honors” as well as
LY Note: Contest-type events will begin  earliest curriculum grad, first GED grad,
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Central Carolina Technical College
Logo designed by Stan Piestrak.

CCTC plans for 25th
anniversary this year

We will soon be gearing up to
celebrate the 25th anniversary of the
first curriculum class at CCTC, which
will be in September 1987.

The 25th Anniversary Committee,
chaired by Liz McPherson, PlO, has
been working diligently on a number of
projects aimed at commemorating the
event.

The committee was divided into
different groups, each with a different
assignment:

The Promotions Committee (Ray
Epley, Chairman; and Pat Gautier,
Joyce Harding, and C.K.
Caldwell, Members) has come up with
ideas for promotional materials for the
activities, including coffee mugs, pens,
balloons, yo-yos, and bumper stickers,
all imprinted with our 25th anniversary
logo.

Under the leadership of Chairman
Charles McLeod, the Research

Committee (Jim Turner, Bob
Garrett, Mattalene Wicker,
Charles White, and Larry

Hamilton) has compiled a history of
CCTC which will be used in preparing the
President's Report and a video
which will be shown during the
festivities.

The Contest and Activities Com-
mittee (Linda Harris, Chairperson
and Libby Boggs, Brenda Willett,
Steve Lympany, Polly Bouldin,
and Jackie Parker) was charged

several months prior and some first adult high school grad, first
activities will be sponsored or organized graduating class, etc.

by the SGA.

Guest speaker. Suggestions so far
include Bob Scott and Terry Sanford.
Your recommendations here would be
welcomed.

Harnett Campus Open House

CCTC Theme Song Contest

Student demonstrations of curriculum

Dance (in conjunction with Miss  skill/products.

CCTC.) We propose adding Ms.
25th Anniversary and Mr. 25th
Anniversary with winners to be
determined by a penny-a-vote contest.

On-going tours (guided or self-paced) of
campus curriculums.

Sky-5 Helicopter.
Tacky Day or 1962 Dress Day.

We'd like as many members of the
"CCTC tamily™ as possible to take part in
this celebration and will welcome your
comments or suggestions. In addition,
we're looking for volunteers. For further
information, or if you have any recom-
mendations, please contact me.
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Faculty Day (field day for faculty to *{{IIiX
include tennis, volleyball, horse shoes, |3§&% N
golf, etc.)

Curriculum Poster Display Contest on
bulletin boards.

Talent Show with prizes.

Field Day (in conjunction with one
already scheduled).

Balloon release - balloons with 25th
anniversary imprinted on them.

Sodas at Normans featuring 25th

anniversary paper cups. Small Business Center

CCTC Chorus (faculty/students). Notes

An OCR Readability Seminar held at
the SBC attracted 36 people from the
Sanford/Lee business community,
including four CCTC staffers: Carol
Marks (Secretary, Continuing
Education, Barbara Lotit (Secretary,
Materials Handler), Vicki Savitski
(Secretary, Curricuum, and Mattalene

Ft. Bragg Chorus to perform between
3rd and 4th periods. (We may be able to
get the "Golden Knights" also.)
Saturday, September 12:

"Roast" dinner for CCTC staff.

Sunday, September 13: Wicker (Secretary, Dean of
Instruction). US Post Office officials
Open House with: presented information on how to

prepare mail for OCR readability with
Bob Maples and Gerald Thomas
from the local Post Office hosting the
seminar.

Live music throughout the day.

Ribbon cutting and building dedication.




